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Date of Bulletin:  January 30, 2025 

Notice #:  CCBFTR02292 

Audience:  Reseller (Arizona and Pennsylvania) 

Subject:  Network Access Business Line Services Rate Increase 

Date Effective:  March 1, 2025 

  

Monthly Recurring Charges (MRCs) for Network Access Business Line services in 
Arizona and Pennsylvania will increase effective March 1, 2025.  Details of the MRC 
increases are provided in the Network Access Business Line Services Rate Increase 
March 2025 spreadsheet. 

 

If you have questions regarding the information provided in this notice, please contact 
your Frontier Account Manager. 
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